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1. CALL TO ORDER 
 

2. COMMUNICATIONS 
 

3. BUSINESS  
 
A. Continue Discussions and Review Commission Engineer’s Recommendations Memo on 

Stormwater Manufactured Treatment Devices; Develop Recommendation for Commission  
 

At their April 18, 2019 meeting, the BCWMC directed the TAC to provide direction to the 
Commission and BCWMC Engineer regarding review and acceptance of proprietary stormwater 
manufactured treatment devices (MTDs) proposed for use in development/redevelopment 
projects in the watershed. 
 
The TAC met on May 29th and began discussing this issue.  The TAC developed one 
recommendation regarding cooperating with other watersheds to advocate that MPCA test 
MTDs for inclusion in the MN Stormwater Manual. This recommendation was approved at the 
June 20th Commission meeting.  
 
The TAC should review the attached technical memo and consider the Commission Engineer’s 
recommendations.  

 
 

4. ADJOURNMENT 
 
Future TAC Meeting Agenda items: CIP Maintenance Funding Needs 
 

Bassett Creek Watershed Management Commission 

Technical Advisory Committee Meeting 
Monday July 8, 2019 

1:00 – 3:00 p.m. 
Council Conference Room, Golden Valley City Hall 


